26 October 1971

M. Georges Demerson
Ambassade de France, Madrid
Marqués de la Ensenada, 10
Madrid, Spain

Dear Sir:

Thank you very much for providéng
me with addresses of MM Guinard and Desfontaines and
Mne Guillaumat. T have written to each of these
persons and hope to obtain from them more interesting
information for the monograph I am preparing on the
celebrated Spanish pianist, composer, and poet, Ricardo
Vines (1875-1943).

Sincerely,

A
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Professor Dr. Elaine Brody
Chairman, Department of Music



